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SAFETY UPGRADE OF GREENHILL ROAD AND  
PORTRUSH ROAD INTERSECTION, LINDEN PARK 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: 
Online: www.infrastructure.sa.gov.au/greenhillportrush 

Email: dpti.communityrelations@sa.gov.au 

Phone: 1300 794 880 
#11748773 - This is a concept plan for illustrative purposes only 

 

 

Installation of a signalised left 

turn lane from Greenhill Road 

into Portrush Road for 

motorists heading southbound. 

Installation of a signalised 

sheltered left-turn lane from 

Portrush Road into Greenhill 

Road for motorists heading 

eastbound. 

Reinstatement of landscaping 

along Portrush Road. 

Upgrading existing lighting to LED. 

Installation of an Uninterrupted 

Power Supply to provide 

temporary backup power to the 

intersection in the event of a 

power outage. 

N 
Works are scheduled to commence May 2018 and 

to be completed by the end of June 2018, weather 

permitting. 

 

These works aim to reduce the risk of rear end and 

left turn crashes, as well as to improve safety and 

accessibility for pedestrians. 

 

To minimise inconvenience to road users and 

pedestrians, the majority of these works will be 

undertaken at night between 7pm and 6am. 

 

All roads will remain open to traffic with a 25 km/h 

speed restriction in place while workers are on 

site. Lane and other speed restrictions may apply 

subject to on site conditions. Some traffic delays 

should be expected whilst construction takes 

place. 
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